LAKE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF UTILITIES

Engineering Department

Department of Utilities

May 10, 2024

RE: North Ridge Road Sanitary Sewer Assessment Project — Informational Meeting

Dear Property Owner:

Madison Township is working with the Lake County Department of Utilities to extend the
sanitary sewer along North Ridge Road. The proposed project begins at approximately 430’
west of Green Rd. and ends at the eastern property line of 5536 N. Ridge Rd. An informational
meeting to discuss the project, construction, easements, time lines, cost estimates and
payment options has been scheduled for:

June 5, 2024 6:00 pm LCDU Learning and Business Center
1981 Blase Nemeth Rd

Please call 440-350-2652 if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,
LAKE COUNTY DEPT. OF UTILITIES

Randall J. Rothlisberger, P.E.
Lake County Sanitary Engineer
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